Fort Hays State University

FHSU Scholars Repository

Faculty Senate

11-21-1955

Fort Hays State University Faculty Senate Minutes, November 21, 1955

FHSU Faculty Senate

Follow this and additional works at: https://scholars.fhsu.edu/sen_all

Recommended Citation

FHSU Faculty Senate, "Fort Hays State University Faculty Senate Minutes, November 21, 1955" (1955). *Faculty Senate*. 264.

https://scholars.fhsu.edu/sen_all/264

This Minutes is brought to you for free and open access by FHSU Scholars Repository. It has been accepted for inclusion in Faculty Senate by an authorized administrator of FHSU Scholars Repository.

FACULTY MEETING

November 21, 1955

Dean E. R. McCartney presided at the meeting, and presented the following recommendations from the Faculty Senate:

From the meeting on <u>September 21</u>: "It was recommended that the election of the Faculty Senate should be held near the end of the second semester of each year." Motion was made by Dr. Martin, Seconded by Dr. Thompson, that this recommendation be accepted. Motion carried.

From the meeting of October 5: "It was recommended that the program of Honors Seminars as outlined by the committee be instituted and go into effect immediately." Motion was made by Mr. Start, seconded by Dr. Thompson, that this recommendation be accepted. After discussion and explanation of the proposed plan the motion carried.

Dean McCartney asked to present a recommendation from the Senate meeting of November 16, although this was not yet in the hands of the faculty members. This recommendation was that the sched le of fall and spring semesters, 1956-57 be printed by June 1. Explanation was made that this would necessitate having copy of the program in the dean's office by January 10. Motion was made by Dr. Thompson, seconded by Dr. Stopher, that the motion be tabled until the next faculty meeting. The recommendation was discussed, and the vote taken, with the result that the motion lost. Motion was then made that the recommendation be accepted. Seconded and carried.

Dr. Martin then gave a brief report of the workshop which he attended during the summer.

Metting adjourned.

Cora Bibens, Secretary